
COVID-19 SCREENING 
 
 
 
• Have you had a recent onset of a new continuous 

cough? 
   

• Do you have a high temperature? 
  

• Have you noticed a loss of, or change in your sense 
of taste and/or smell?  

 
If you have answered YES to any of these questions, we are very sorry, 
but we will be unable to book you an appointment at this time.  
 
We wish you a speedy recovery and hope to see you again when you are 
safe and well.  
 
Thank you for your understanding 
 


